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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Well done to all of our Year 6 children for their hard 

work and effort during SATs week. They tried their 

very best and applied themselves fully which is all we 

can ask of them. We know that the results of the 

SATs tests are just one way in which the children are 

‘measured’ the children have a whole host of 

amazing skills and talents that they should be rightly 

proud of.  

The partnership between home and school is vital 

and I really do believe by working together there is 

very little that we cannot overcome. We regularly 

liaise with parents and carers to keep them updated 

about how their child is doing this can be a quick chat 

on pick up or drop off. We can also arrange for a time 

for parents and carers to come to speak with staff if 

necessary. As I am sure you are aware we are unable 

to discuss other children with parents and carers. 

Thank you for your continued support.     

             Graham Almond  

Diary Dates 

Friday 27th May  

End of Term 5 

Monday 6th June  

Start of Term 6  

Tuesday 7th June  

Year 6 Swimming starts* 

Friday 17th June  

Book Fair Tea Party 

Monday 27th June  

Year 5 Curriculum Day John Spendluffe* 

*letter to go out      

      

A Date with Dan FREE Online Safety Parent 
Question and Answer event 

Online safety can be a bit of a minefield and many 
of us have lots of questions on how we can not only 
keep our children and young people safe but also 
let them enjoy the benefits the online world brings. 
After our last Q and A event earlier this year, many 
parents and carers asked for another opportunity 
to ask us some questions. 

Online Safety Officer, Dan Hawbrook, on the 18th 
May 2022 for a special Question and Answer 
session for parents and carers which will cover 
whatever YOU want to know – whether it's game 
ratings, parental controls, 
bullying or strangers – 
we will let you ask us 
those burning questions. 

Follow the QR code to 
access the session 

Robin Hood Swimming  

Our school fun swimming session starts again on a 
Thursday after school. £1 for a swim! A bargain and 
all proceeds go to the school. Please read the 
attached letter carefully as you will need to book 
your session.  

Up-to-date Contact Details 

It is absolutely vital that we have 

the correct contact details for 

parents and carers. If we need to 

contact you in an emergency we 

must be able to get hold of someone very quickly. We 

must also have two other  emergency contacts if we 

cannot get hold of parents and carers. If your contact 

details change please call the School Office to tell us 

new details.  



Chapel Champions: 13th May   

 Achievement Award Values Award: Leadership 

Reception  Enya: trying really hard every day in phonics. Poppy: leading by example and helping us to keep          

resources tidy.  

Year 1 Lenny: his amazing writing in English.  Millie: encouraging and leading other children with learn-

ing our sounds in Phonics.  

Year 2 Lacie: her amazing pictogram work in our Compu-

ting lesson. 

Vinny: being a great leader by showing his partner how to 

use tally marks. 

Year 3 Tyler Kay for really working hard on developing his 

handwriting. 

Gracie: always being in the right place making the right 

choices. 

Year 4 Tina: fantastic coding in computing. Isaac: being organised and supportive of those around 

him.  

Year 5 Shania: exceptional Science knowledge.  Kye: excellent advice which helped keep his team safe 

when cooking. 

Year 6 All of Year 6 for an amazing and positive attitude 

towards SATs—well done.  

Lixuan: leading the way in his approach to work and 

presentation. 

Pupil Premium Funding and Free School Meals  

If you think that your child may be entitled to receive free school meals, then you are now required to apply for 

this online through Lincolnshire County Council.  Even if your child is not eligible at the moment, if your 

circumstances change we will automatically be updated this will also mean your child continues to receive a free 

school meal in Key Stage 2 when universal infant school meals stops.  

The link is through the Parent Portal: https://lcc.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/parentportal    

If you would like any help completing this process please ask at the School Office.  

Mobile Phones 

As the children get older and may want to walk to and from school ‘on their own’ we understand 

parents and carers may wish for them to carry a mobile phone in case of an emergency.  Children 

must bring any mobile phones to the School Office in the morning (switched off) and collect them 

from the School Office at the end of the school day. There are no circumstances in which children 

should have them with them during the school day and if this happens it is a breach of our Safeguarding policy. 

Parking 

We are requesting once again that parents and carers 

DO NOT park on the double yellow lines or 

pavements.  We also ask that parents and carers act 

in a polite and respectful way towards other road 

users at pick up and drop off time. We have been in 

touch with our local PSCO who will be conducting 

‘spot checks’ on 

parking outside school.  

After School Clubs 

Our letter about 

‘After School 

Clubs’ for this 

term has 

understandably 

been delayed. The letter will go out next week with 

clubs starting the first week after half term for 6 

weeks.  Thank you for your patience.  


